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Garcia, Daniela

From: Bo White <bo@negawattconsult.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 11:01 AM
To: Garcia, Daniela
Cc: Marc Esser
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  EPA WaterSense comments on tub spout docket

http://docketpublic.energy.ca.gov/PublicDocuments/17-AAER-
09/TN219124_20170616T103203_Stephanie_Tanner_EPA_WaterSense_Comments_EPA_WaterSense_Comm
ent.pdf 
 
 
--  
Thank you, 
 
Bo White, PE 
NegaWatt Consulting, Inc. 
(619) 309-4191 
www.negawattconsult.com 
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